
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Oliver Curling Centre 
735 McKinney Road 
Oliver, BC  V0H 1T3 

 

Friends in Curling, 

The BC Mixed Championship Curling event is being hosted by the Oliver Curling Club this year and we would like to 

invite you to consider playing for a chance to represent BC at the National Curling Championships in Saskatoon in 

the fall of 2025. 

Most provincial championships require you to go through a play down process to get to the top of your zone , and 

then to play against all the top players in all the zones to represent BC.  But not so with Mixed.  This event in Oliver 

is THE playdown, and the winner gets $1000 to help with the ride to Saskatoon.  

Plus, it is in Oliver, the Wine Capital of Canada!  There are 40+ wineries within 30 minutes of the curling rink.  

Between games, you can go on tasting excursions and buy good Okanagan wine. 

Plus, Oliver is one of the top golfing destinations of the province.  There are six 18 Hole courses within 30 minutes 

of the curling rink, so if you are not curling, you can golf.   

Plus, we have one of the best ice makers and curling surfaces in the Okanagan valley.  If you are curling, you will be 

more than happy with the facility. 

Plus, we have some wonderful world class restaurants.  One of them is at the Burrowing Owl winery and they are 

offering a free glass of wine if you come to dinner. 

Plus, we have a new Coast Hotel where rooms are only $139 a night, including breakfast. 

And lastly, we are the friendliest curlers in the province.  And we have two teams entered just from Oliver because 

we are also pretty GOOD curlers too. 

Registration deadline is February 20, so talk to your people today and register soon.  Hope to see you on the ice in 

sunny Oliver!  Here is the registration link: https://www.curlbc.ca/amj-bc-mixed-curling-championship/ 

Sincerely, 

Marilyn Reimer 

Marilyn Reimer,  Championship Chair   

https://www.curlbc.ca/amj-bc-mixed-curling-championship/

